May 26, 1938

My dear Dr Fortuyn,

Meny thanks for sending me your recent offprints.

I am writing to ask you about your probable future, as

I understand, I forget from whom, that you might be
looking for a post in the West.

In the Galton Laboratory the greater part of the genetical work concerns mice, and, if it were possible, I should be much interested in getting you to come here, but I do not know whether our rather limited resources would enable me to make an offer worth making. If you think it worth while, therefore, let me know approximately what you are looking for and whether such a post in London could be made attractive.

Yours sincerely,